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We have enjoyed putting some of the money we have been fundraising to good use by starting 

to develop our playgrounds. We have added climbing structures into both playgrounds, table 

tennis tables in KS2 and there is still more to come.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

A message from our Headteacher Mrs Harris: We can’t believe how quickly this half term has 

gone. We hope that next week, everyone has a lovely half term a chance to rest, read and 

recharge! 

This half term has been full of trips to the Church, the Theatre, The Natural History Museum, 

Bedfont Lakes, Sport competitions, various visitors and workshops in school too.  We are very 

proud of how much resilience and perseverance our children have shown over this half term and 

well they have engaged with their learning. 

Friday assemblies are a favourite moment of the week for us, where we celebrate a range of 

successes across the school from Learning Hero of the week, to Headteacher’s Hooray to 

celebrating specific skills children have been developing such as: collaborating, making links or 

managing distractions. In assembly we also talk about the importance of attendance and the year 

group who achieves the best attendance each week goes in to the draw to win a Pizza Party at the 

end of the term. Amazingly, Year 3 have won the best attendance for the last 5 weeks in a row, so 

they are the only year group in the pizza draw at the moment, which they are delighted about!  

Celebrating Women in Science Week: 10th - 14th February 

We are excited to announce our celebration of Women in Science Week, running this week. 
Throughout the week, we will feature a special themed dinner menu, with each day highlighting the 
achievements of a remarkable woman or girl in science. In class, each year group will focus on a 
different inspiring female scientist and explore her significant contributions to the world of science. 
This week aligns with our school value of aspiration, as we aim to inspire our children and ignite 
their passion for scientific discovery. 

 

 

 

 
 
 

  

 

Fairholme Primary School             ‘We believe we can achieve’ 

 

 

News: 22nd September 2023 

The Friends of Fairholme’s PJ day raised 

an impressive £290!  

Their next event is this Thursday 13th 

February and they will be selling Valentine’s 

Sweet Treat Cones for £2.50 a cone or 

£4.00 for two. All money raised will go 

towards some playground equipment that 

they have selected. 

 

Do you have any unwanted smellys, bath 

bombs, bubble baths, toiletries that you 

don’t want? 

If so, our Friends of Fairholme Team can 

make great use of them and make them in to 

little gifts to sell in our Mother’s Day Sale.  

Please hand them in to the office or your 

child’s class. Thank you. 
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World Book Day- Thursday 6th March 

 

We are encouraging the children to come in to school 

dressed as their favourite book character. 

We are looking forward to seeing who everyone chooses to 

dress up as! 
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Daily uniform list 

• Plain white polo shirt with collar 

• Plain red sweatshirt or cardigan, with or without the school logo (no hoods or other 
markings) 

• Grey school trousers, shorts, skirt or pinafore dress (not sports/PE shorts) 

• Red and white checked summer dress (including culottes style) 

• Plain grey, white or red socks or tights 

• Black shoes (not trainers or boots); in summer, smart black or white sandals may 
also be worn 

• Simple hair accessories should be black, grey, red or white 

• Plain black, grey, red or white hijabs, patkas or turbans 

• Nursery children are required to wear the white polo shirt and red sweatshirt or 
cardigan 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PE kit list to be worn only on days when your child has PE lessons 

• Plain red round-neck t-shirt (no collar or logos) 

• Plain black jogging bottoms, plain black leggings or plain black loose shorts 
(not cycling/tight shorts) 

• Plain red sweatshirt or cardigan, with or without the school logo (no hoods 
or other markings) 

• Comfortable trainers with good grip or black plimsolls (no studs or ‘heelies’) 
 

School shoes 

• All children should wear comfortable plain black school shoes.  
Trainers are only permitted on PE days.  Some examples of suitable 
school shoes include: 
 

 

Uniform 

A reminder of our school uniform which is compulsory from January 2024. More 

information about uniform is available on our school website. 
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The Lion King - Some children from Year 5 and Year 6 had a brilliant afternoon a couple of 

weeks ago when they went into London to the Lyceum Theatre to watch the musical: The Lion 

King. 

Bella from Year 6 said, ‘It was my first theatre trip and was really magical.’ 

Billy and Lenny from Year 6 said, ‘It was brilliant. The opening song and dance were our 
favourites.’ 

‘I loved the drumming and the theatre was amazing.’ Adnan from Year 5 told us. 

Kornelia, Year 5, said, ‘Thank you for the super exciting trip, it was great.’ 
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Thought of the week 

The more you practice the better you get. 

 

 

 

Question of the week 

Would you rather live in a treehouse or an 

igloo? 

 


